
 

 

NOTICE 
Determination of Allowable Revenues for the IMO and 

System Management 
The Economic Regulation Authority has determined the allowable revenues of the 
Independent Market Operator and System Management (a segregated unit of Western 
Power Corporation) from 1 July 2007 to 30 June 2010.  The Wholesale Electricity Market 
Rules require the Authority to assess and determine the allowable revenues proposed by the 
IMO and System Management. 

The Authority’s determinations for the IMO and System Management, which include its 
reasons, are available on the Authority’s web site.  Copies of reports from the Authority’s 
advisor on the determination of allowable revenue are also available on the Authority’s 
web site.  Printed copies of the documentation are available directly from the Authority for 
$25. 

As required by the Market Rules, the Authority undertook public consultation and 
submissions received were considered in making the determinations. 

 
For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Ignatius Chin 
Assistant Director – Electricity Market 
Surveillance 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1916 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
30 March 2007 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/library/02_Decision%20Paper%20-%20IMO.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/library/04_Decision%20Paper%20-%20SM.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/determinationAllowableRevenue.cfm

